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FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

WELCOME 
We have enjoyed a great start to Term 3. Our 
students are all working hard to show respect 
across the school, in line with Term 3’s CARE 
value. It has been a pleasure to witness the acts of 
kindness our students display towards their peers 
and staff, well done everyone! 
 
INTERSCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY 
Our interschool cross country team competed with 
pride at Gil Fraser Reserve in North Fremantle 
today. Competing against other small schools in the 
Fremantle area, our students showed grit and 
determination as they tackled the gruelling course. 
 

Well done to  
place winners;      

 
Mila 2nd- Year 3 
Maya 1st- Year 4 
Billie 1st- Year 5 

Yazmin 2nd- Year 5 
Esca 2nd- Year 5 

Jimmy 4th- Year 6 
 

STAFFING 
We have many staff taking time off this term to enjoy 
their well earnt long service leave. Staff will be 
replaced by relief staff familiar to our school and our 
students. 
 
Cheryl Ancell commences her six months leave this 
week. Rita Groves is stepping into the MSC role for 
the remainder of the year and has completed a 
comprehensive handover with Cheryl to ensure 
everything will continue to run smoothly. To assist 
Rita and Jo in the office, we welcome Robyn 
Cavanagh to our school in the role of School Officer 
on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. Robyn comes 
to us with a wealth of experience and is a very 
welcome addition to our school! 



 

 

PARENT WORKSHOPS- Zones of Regulation 
Thank you to those parents who attended the 
Zones of Regulation parent workshop on Monday. 
The session, hosted by Craig Beard and Esther 
Maxwell, gave parents an opportunity to learn 
more about the Zones of Regulation program. We 
use zones at school to teach students to identify 
their emotions and level of escalation and 
importantly what strategies they can use to 
regulate their emotions and bring them back into 
the ‘green zone’. We encourage as many families 
as possible to engage with the zones, as 
consistency between home and school would be 
greatly beneficial to our students. If you missed the 
workshop and would like to know more, please 
come and chat with Craig or Esther. 
 

WA Police Cyber Safety 
Following on from the Year 6 incursion last week, 
the WA Police will be presenting a parent 
workshop in cyber safety. The program called 
ThinkUknow covers what young people see, say 
and do online, the challenges they may face and 
how parents can best support them when things go 
wrong. This is an essential workshop for all 
parents navigating their children’s online 
interactions! This workshop will take place at 5pm 
Monday 28 August, in Room 9. 
 
SCHOOL GARDEN 
Have you seen our amazing vegetable garden? It 
is bursting with delicious, healthy produce ready 
for our families to enjoy. We will be harvesting 
some of the produce which will be available for 
purchase at our assembly on Friday. All produce is 
a $2.00  donation, which will then be used to 
reinvest in the garden. Staff have already been 
enjoying some lettuce and bok choy from the 
garden to add to their stir-fry’s.  
 
Thank you to Miss Sharnie who is the green thumb 
and big heart behind our veggie garden! 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 
 
 
 
 

We are very low on butter and jam, and would 
greatly appreciate your help. Thankyou for your 
support and generosity with donations throughout 
the term. 
 

Breakfast Club Team 

 
2024 ENROLMENTS 
We are currently in the planning phase for 2024 
and are seeking to confirm student numbers to 
assist with this planning. If you know of any 
families looking to enrol students in our school, 
please encourage them to contact us ASAP. I am 
always happy to take prospective families on a tour 
and show them what an amazing school we have. 
Similarly, if you know your child/ren will not be 
returning to EHHPS in 2024, please let us know 
ASAP. 
 
P&C NEWS 
A school community such as ours is built on the 
strength of its members and volunteers. The P&C 
are the parent run body who work endlessly to 
support our students and the school. The P&C are 
currently seeking new members to broaden their 
capacity to meet the needs of our students. 
Currently they are seeking people with 
bookkeeping experience to support the financial 
matters of the P&C, as well as people with a 
knowledge of grant writing, organisational skills 
and a passion for making our school a better 
place. If any of these skills sound like something 
you can offer, please get in touch with the P&C or 
come and have a chat with me. 
 
The P&C will soon be seeking volunteers for our 
Faction Carnival. They will be offering pre-ordered 
lunches, as well as hot food to be purchased on 
the day and a cake stall. If you are able to 
volunteer an hour on the day it would be greatly 
appreciated! 
 
 

Grady Scheiblehner 
 

PRINCIPAL 
 

Grady.scheiblehner@education.wa.edu.au 



 

 

 

TERM DATES 2023 

Term 3 Mon 17 July - Fri 22 September 2023 
Term 4 Tue 10 October - Thu 14 December 
2023 

Professional Development Days 2023  
 

 Term 4 Monday 9 October 2023 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER  
FOR TERM 2 

 
 

TERM 3 
 

¨ Friday 4 Aug -  Room 17 Assembly 
¨ Friday 25 Aug - Room 16 Assembly & Book 

    Week Parades 
¨ Tuesday 29 August - P&C Meeting 9am 
¨ Wednesday 30 August - Book Swap 
¨ Monday 4 Sept - Faction Jumps & Throws 
¨ Friday 8 Sept - Faction Athletics Carnival 
¨ Wednesday 13 Sept - Open Night 5 - 7pm 
¨ Friday 15 Sept -  CARE Focus Assembly 

¨ Friday 22 Sept -  Last day of Term 3. 

 
 

à Uniform Shop is open in Weeks 2, 4, 6, 8 & 10,  
from 8.30 - 10.00am located in the Library. 

à Canteen open Wednesdays and Fridays each 
week. 

Pre-Primary Kaima 
Corey-Jay 

Alirah 

 Room 1 Felix 
Louie 
Finley 

Room 13 Harry N 
Billie S 
Keani 

Room 14 Kalais 
Finah 

Dominic 

Room 15 Maya 
Mateo 

Zachary V 

Room 16 Yazmin 
Alaska 
Esca 

Room 17 Sam 
Rosie 
Yohan 

Room 9 Tye 
Summer 
Izaiyah 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

to the following students for receiving CARE 
Certificates on Friday, 30/06/23. 

Tod CARE Certificates for: 

ASPIRE! 
 



 

 


